
Newsletter
Friday 17th December 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have come to the end of a very busy term 2.  We 

have seen some amazing learning taking place and the 

children have shown how they want to learn more each 

day.

The children have consistently shown our core values of 

courage, kindness and respect and we will continue to 

look out for these when we return in term 3.

I would like to wish all our families and friends the 

warmest of christmas wishes and hope that you have an 

enjoyable and relaxing time over the holiday.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all, from 

all the staff here at Beaver Green.

Christmas Fun

Well done to our Year R children this week for 

performing your Nativity Play so well.  You told 

the story beautifully and now we all know a little 

more about the birth of Jesus.  You were all 

amazing well done.

Also, a big well done to our Nursery children for 

singing their christmas songs so well.  You were 

all brilliant.  Well done.

To find out more about the Christmas Story click 

the link below.

The Nativity Story

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/presenters-nativity-story


School Updates

Walk on Wednesday

Every Wednesday families are 

encouraged to walk to school 

and the children will receive a 

special sticker in their tally 

cards. Here is a short video 

from their team to say thank 

you to everyone.

Merry Christmas

Term 3

We return to school on 

Tuesday 4th January 2022

The gates will be open from 

8.40-8.50, as usual.

See you all in 2022.

Applying for Primary School

If you have a child who is due to 

start school in September 2022, 

please make sure that you have 

applied to school before:

17th January 2022.

If you have not yet done this then 

click the link below to apply.

Applying for a primary school 

place

If you need help doing this please 

contact the school office for help 

on 01233 621989.

https://vimeo.com/655295647/0bb8589b5c
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/primary-school-places


School Updates

Click here for Wildlife Trusts

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/12dayswild?utm_source=School+audience&utm_campaign=84eac64d05-12DW21-22+Promo+to+30DW21+Indivs_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_db2e09d34e-84eac64d05-151429643chool+audience&utm_campaign=84eac64d05-12DW21-22+Promo+to+30DW21+Indivs_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_db2e09d34e-84eac64d05-151429643


Safety Tip of The Week



Certificates given for Beaver Green Values

Dragonfly Class

Sara- Kindness 

Owen- Courage

Butterfly Class

Tyler - Courage

Samantha- Courage

Ladybird Class

Esme - Courage

Dominykas - Courage

Bumblebee Class

Kyle - Courage

Violet - Courage

Sam Lloyd

Archie - Respect

Unika - Courage

Craig Smith

Grace - Kindness

Harry b- Kindness

David Wiesner

Mason - Respect

Aliana - Kindness

Mac Barnett

Amelia - Kindness

Jacob - Respect 



Certificates given for Beaver Green  Core Values

Rachel Bright

Dominic - Respect

Archie - Courage

Jessica Wilson

Shelby - Courage

Rubie - Kindness

Ross Mackenzie

Alliyah - Respect 

Archie - Courage

Vashti Hardy

Daisie-Mae - Kindness

Emma Knight - Kindness

Maz Evans

Respect - Harvey

Kindness - Gabriel

Onjali Rauf

Kindness - Bella

Respect - Kieran 

Benjamin Zephaniah

Courage - James

Kindness - Aleena

Jennifer Killick

Jake - Courage

Liam W - Kindness



Star of the Week - Nursery

Star of the 

week this 

week is 

Jessica

For being a 

fantastic 

singer at our 

Carol Concert



Star of the Week - Reception

In Ladybird class our star of the 

week is Sparsha for her amazing 

independent writing that she did. 

She wrote a letter to Santa after we 

read the story ‘Dear Santa’. Well 

done Sparsha!

In Bumblebee class our star of the 

week is Maddie for the incredible 

writing that she did in her letter to 

Santa. She has also been making the 

right choices and has been a good 

friend to others. Well done Maddie!



Year 1 Learning in Term 2

We looked at the shapes 

found in snowflakes and 

made our own during Maths. Christmas craft

This week in Year 1 we have been 

doing lots of Christmassy things! We 

have been writing descriptions in 

Literacy about winter and snow. We 

have been doing number and pattern 

work in our winter themed Maths. 

During free flow we have been 

getting really creative for Christmas!

Have a great Christmas -

Merry Christmas

In English we looked at 

instructions to build a 

snowman.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g-OF7KGyDis


Star of the Week - Year 1

Millie is star of the week in 

Craig Smith class for her 

independent writing using 

her phonic knowledge and 

describing the snowman. 

Well done for trying so 

hard. 

Honey is star of the week 

in Sam Lloyd class for 

her super phonics and 

maths this week. Well 

done Honey!



Star of the Week - Year 2

The star of the week for Barnett Class is 

Arianna. She has had an incredible 

week and we have loved listening to her 

share her ideas. Well done Arianna. 

Star of the week for Wiesner class 

goes to Muhammed for brilliant 

Maths work and learning his 2, 5 and 

10 times tables. Well done!



Star of the Week - Year 3

Alfie is our Star of the Week for this week

for working so hard and doing his best!

The Star of the Week in Bright 
Class is Harvey for all of his hard 

work this week. Well done!



Star of the Week - Year 4

Star of the week in Hardy class has to be Holly-Sophia. We 

have tried to encourage more confidence and willingness to 

have a go at things. She has responded brilliantly. Her 

willingness to ask and answer questions has really taken a 

massive step forward, which has also helped her to become 

more confident. Remember, you may not know it, YET, but if 

you show that great resilience and sense of enjoyment and 

interest, it will definitely come soon. Well done.

The Star of the Week in MacKenzie Class is 

Vergil, who has been working very hard on 

his writing and maths in particular this week. 

He has shown creative ideas in writing his 

newspaper report and shown confidence 

when learning his times tables in maths. Well 

done Vergil! Keep up the fantastic work!



Star of the Week - Year 5

We think everyone in Maz 

Evan’s class deserves Star of 

the Week for coping with all the 

changes the past week has 

thrown at them. Well done 5MM. 

Have a merry christmas and see 

you in the new year!

All of Rauf class have done a 

fantastic job this week so we are 

all stars! Well done for 

remaining so positive during this 

tough term! You are amazing! 



Star of the Week - Year 6
In Jennifer Killick class our Star of the Week is 

Muhammed for writing a fantastic diary entry using all 

of the correct features. Well done Muhammed! 

In Benjamin Zephaniah Class,

Aidan is Star of the Week for

writing a very strong diary entry.

His handwriting is amazing and the

quality of the language used in his

writing is brilliant. Keep up the great

work Aidan.


